
 10 October 2019 

Raffle prize 

shout out!! 
 

 

We need everyone’s help to secure great 

raffle prizes for this year’s Christmas Fayre 

on the 30 November 2019 from 11-2! 

Think outside the box! You might not work at Lego to get us a LEGO box to 

raffle off or own a hotel that could give us a voucher but you might be staying 

in one for work and could just ask if they might donate something to a school’s 

raffle. It might not be a voucher for a free night but could be something else? 

You might be surprised how positive some businesses react. Got a hair 

appointment before the 30th? Ask your hairdresser! Going to garden centre this 

weekend? Maybe they have potted plant to give away? Also don’t be shy to give 

something that might not look like a great raffle price. It could be grouped 

together with other prices, e.g. I’ve got some beautiful collectible coffee cups 

that would love some quality coffee beans, artisan jam or something like that.   

Please help us make this raffle a success. Any prizes please leave with reception 

or give to year 4 (Sam Purvis is the class rep). If your prize should be included 

on the raffle tickets as advertising please hand in prize by 31 October.  

Thank you! 

Your Christmas Fayre Team  


